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TEFAF CORONAVIRUS STATEMENT 

Due to the current situation affected by the coronavirus we as TEFAF 
organization are taking the global developments very seriously and are 
diligently tracking developments across the globe and are seriously 
evaluating its effects in the Netherlands in particular in Maastricht, the 
home of our fair. 

We want to express our compassion to the ones affected by the virus. 
This year, we unfortunately will not be able to welcome select visitors and 
journalist who are restricted by visa and travel restrictions. Digitally we 
are sharing as much information about the community and the fair with 
those who cannot travel this year and look forward to welcoming all in the 
upcoming editions that are not impacted by the coronavirus. 

We are in close contact with the local authorities and listen to the expert 
advice of the WHO and the Dutch ministry of Foreign affairs to evaluate 
the best possible security and safety measures for our visitors and 
exhibitors.  

At this point of time we are looking forward to welcoming visitors and 
exhibitors as of March 5 at TEFAF MAASTRICHT 2020, while carefully 
tracking developments and taking serious measures to maintain highest 
health and safety standards. 
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